
                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 
 
 
 
            Thursday November 29, 2018 
 
 
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 
Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 
Haueter. All Trustees were present.  
 
Minutes Approved.  
                                             

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.  
 
PUBLIC SPEAKS 
Fire Chief Shawn Lynch and Patrick Eddy, Bolivar Volunteer Fire Dept., dropped off Fire 
Contract for Trustees to review and sign. There was a general discussion about fire code 
violations and who would enforce them. No decision was made.  
 
Motion by Ritterbeck and seconded by Ackerman to close the compost Monday December 
17, 2018.  Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, Ackerman yes.  
 
 
TRUSTEES 
 
Trustees from Lawrence, Warren, Fairfield and Sandy Township will meet next week with 
the county prosecutor about damage to roads caused by Kinder Morgan. Discussed some 
small changes in handbook and should be ready for approval next meeting. Trustees set a 
work session before next meeting at 6:30pm to discuss a nuisance policy. Trustees had no 
objections to any liquor license renewals. The Board then discussed Township affairs in 
general and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.   
 
ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 
______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 
John P. McClellan.                                       Mike Haueter 
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                
Don Ackerman                                             Matthew S. Ritterbeck   



 


